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Michelle Vail 
Parish Clerk/RFO 
Fiskerton Parish Council 
 
 
15th September 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Michelle, 
 
Unfortunately, we don’t have a school representative who is able to attend the meeting but I 
have written a short report for you to share with the parish councillors.  
 
As you can imagine it has been a very difficult time, over the last two school years, dealing 
with the pandemic and all the restrictions that have been in place. 
 
As a school we would like to continue to build good relationships the parish council and the 
village as a whole.  
 
Over the course of the pandemic we wrote postcards to some of the village community, 
delivered treat parcels and tried to stay connected where possible and when it was safe and 
advisable to do so.  
 
As we start a new school year we are continuing with some restrictions within school, the 
government guidance says that we can basically go back to normal, however we feel this is 
the correct approach to take in order to do our best to keep everyone as safe as possible. At 
school we are already seeing positive cases of Covid which is very concerning as you can 
imagine. 
 
We have 86 children in the main school and 8 children currently in our pre-school. We have 
four classes and they are mixed year groups. We aim to give our pupils a wide range of 
activities to support their learning. As a church school we also focus on Christian values that 
will support children in their education but also in life. Our value for this term is Thankfulness.  
As part of our school vision we aim to be an inclusive school. Our vision is below, it would be 
very interesting for us to have your views on our school vision and what you think of it. 
  

Flourishing together within the love of God 
As an inclusive and caring church school, we aim to provide an excellent education and 

develop a life-long love of learning. We see all members of our school family as valued and 
valuable in the eyes of God, and we will support and challenge everyone to achieve their full 

potential. 
 

‘I come to bring life in all its fullness.’ (John 10:10) 
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We aim to make our school a happy learning environment where we welcome children of all 
faiths or indeed no faith. Our school website has lots of information to keep parents and the 
wider community informed of what we do and the things that are going on in school.  
 
We are currently in the process of voting for this year’s school council members. We have a 
school Council, collective worship council as well as Well-being ambassadors. The children 
are currently writing information to say why they would like to be considered for a council role 
and they will then present this to the school and we will all then vote on who we think will do 
the best job. 
 
I hope that gives you a flavour of our school. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sandra Rycroft 
Head teacher  
 


